Important reminder:

Travis County Commissioners will consider approval of Sweetwater tomorrow morning.
Judge Biscoe will call this item up at 9:30 AM. Commissioners Court is located at 314
W. 11th St, bring quarters for the meters. It will be very helpful to have citizens present,
please show up if at all possible. Public comment will be accepted, but Judge Biscoe has
requested that comments be limited to new testimony.

The Hill Country Alliance is asking the Court not to approve this project. Details were
sent to you yesterday. Please call me if you have any questions and thanks for caring.

Christy Muse
560-3135



